Graduation and end of the year festivities are quickly coming upon us. Derby Public Schools thanks you for participating in the One to One Laptop Program. At this point your student has contributed one payment toward the One to One Laptop Program. Per the agreement signed at the beginning of the school year three successful payments entitles your student to ownership of the device.

At this time Derby Public Schools will allow you to complete your commitment to the district by a one time payment of \$25 (twenty five dollars).

Upon return of this letter with payment your student will be called to the library and at this time you will gain access to the administrator user on the computer.

Student Name: (Printed)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	- ANN	MANAGE	······
Parent or Guardian Name:(Printed)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	****		
Parent or Gaurdian Signature:		·		

If you have any questions pertaining to the One to One Program please email us at 1to1questions@derbyps.org

If the above information is incorrect please contact the main office at: High School: (203) 736-5032

Graduation and end of the year festivities are quickly coming upon us. Derby Public Schools thanks you for participating in the One to One Laptop Program. At this point your student has contributed two payments toward the One to One Laptop Program. Per the agreement signed at the beginning of the school year, three successful payments entitles your student to ownership of the device.

At this time Derby Public Schools will allow you to complete your commitment to the district by a one time payment of \$25 (twenty five dollars).

Upon return of this letter with payment your student will be called to the library and at this time you will gain access to the administrator user on the computer.

Student Name: (Printed)	AND STATE OF THE S
Parent or Guardian Name:(Printed)	
Parent or Gaurdian Signature:	

If you have any questions pertaining to the One to One Program please email us at 1to1questions@derbyps.org

If the above information is incorrect please contact the main office at: High School: (203) 736-5032

Graduation and end of the year festivities are quickly coming upon us. Derby Public Schools thanks you for participating in the One to One Laptop Program. At this point your student has contributed three payments toward the One to One Laptop Program. Per the agreement signed at the beginning of the school year three successful payments entitles your student to ownership of the device.

At this time you have fulfilled your commitment to Derby Public Schools and you are entitled to ownership of the laptop.

Upon return of this letter your student will be called to the library and at this time you will gain access to the administrator user on the computer.

Student Name: (Printed)	
Parent or Guardian Name:(Printed)	A STATE STAT
Parent or Gaurdian Signature:	

If you have any questions pertaining to the One to One Program please email us at 1to1questions@derbyps.org

If the above information is incorrect please contact the main office at: High School: (203) 736-5032

As you may be aware the district is nearing the end of the third year of the One to One Program. As the year is quickly coming to a close we are beginning to prepare for the 2017-18 school year. At this point the district is planning on revamping and continuing the One to One Program. The district has listened to your voices and will be incorporating your feedback into the program. For the 2017-18 school year the district has decided to shift to Chromebooks which are more economical and durable devices.

At this point you have made one \$50 payment towards the One to One Program for the Lenovo X313e. Per the district's agreement it takes three \$50 payments to own the device. Please select the option for the 2017-18 school year:

Option 1 - Parent or Guardian turns in device and a \$25 credit is applied toward 2017-18 One to One Program. A \$25 payment will be due at the beginning of the school year to continue in the One to One Program. Laptop must be returned in the condition it was in at the time of deployment.

Option 2 - Parent or Guardian buys out the laptop from the district for \$100 and family owns the device out right. At this time the district will remove district licensed software and return laptop to the family at the beginning of the school year. School year 2017-18 Parent or Guardian agrees to pay \$50 to continue in laptop agree with a brand new One to One device.

Option 3 - Parent or Guardian buys out the laptop from the district for \$100 and give consent to the school district to maintain software and monitoring. At this time the school district will no longer be responsible for hardware repairs and will not offer insurance to support this device. The Parent or Guardian commits to repairing the device.

Please circle an option sign and return to the main office.

	Option 1	Option 2	Option 3	
Student Name: (Printed)	TARAMAN MANAGEMENT	 -//-////////	
Parent or Guard	ian Name:(Printed)		 	
Parent or Gaurd	ian Signature:			

If you have any questions pertaining to the One to One Program please email us at 1to1questions@derbyps.org

If the above information is incorrect please contact the main office at:

Middle School: (203) 736-1426 High School: (203) 736-5032

As you may be aware the district is nearing the end of the third year of the One to One Program. As the year is quickly coming to a close we are beginning to prepare for the 2017-18 school year. At this point the district is planning on revamping and continuing the One to One Program. The district has listened to your voices and will be incorporating your feedback into the program. For the 2017-18 school year the district has decided to shift to Chromebooks which are more economical and durable devices.

At this point you have made two \$50 payments towards the One to One Program for the Lenovo X313e. Per the district's agreement it takes three \$50 payments to own the device. Please select the option for the 2017-18 school year:

Option 1 - Parent or Guardian turns in device and a \$25 credit is applied toward 2017-18 One to One Program. No payment will be due at for the 2017-18 One to One Program. Laptop must be returned in the condition it was in at the time of deployment.

Option 2 - Parent or Guardian buys out the laptop from the district for \$50 and family owns the device out right. At this time the district will remove district licensed software and return laptop to the family at the beginning of the school year. School year 2017-18 Parent or Guardian agrees to pay \$50 to continue in laptop agree with a brand new One to One device.

Option 3 - Parent or Guardian buys out the laptop from the district for \$50 and give consent to the school district to maintain software and monitoring. At this time the school district will no longer be responsible for hardware repairs and will not offer insurance to support this device. The Parent or Guardian commits to repairing the device.

Please circle an option sign and return to the main office.

	Option 1	Option 2	Option 3	
Student Name	e: (Printed)			
Parent or Gua	rdian Name:(Printe	d)		
Parent or Gau	rdian Signature:			

If you have any questions pertaining to the One to One Program please email us at 1to1questions@derbyps.org

If the above information is incorrect please contact the main office at:

Middle School: (203) 736-1426 High School: (203) 736-5032

As you may be aware the district is nearing the end of the third year of the One to One Program. As the year is quickly coming to a close we are beginning to prepare for the 2017-18 school year. At this point the district is planning on revamping and continuing the One to One Program. The district has listened to your voices and will be incorporating your feedback into the program. For the 2017-18 school year the district has decided to shift to Chromebooks which are more economical and durable devices.

At this point you have made three \$50 payment towards the One to One Program for the Lenovo X313e. Per the district's agreement it takes three \$50 payments to own the device. Please select the option for the 2017-18 school year:

Option 1 - Parent or Guardian returns device to the district and a \$25 credit will be applied to the 2017-18 One to One Program. Laptop must be returned in the condition it was in at the time of deployment.

Option 2 - Parent or Guardian owns the device out right. At this time the district will remove district licensed software and return laptop to the family at the beginning of the school year. School year 2017-18 Parent or Guardian agrees to pay \$50 to continue in laptop agree with a brand new One to One device.

Option 3 - Parent or Guardian owns the device out right but gives consent to the school district to maintain software and continue monitoring the device. At this time the school district will no longer be responsible for hardware repairs and will not offer insurance to support this device. The Parent or Guardian commits to repairing the device.

Please circle an option sign and return to the main office.

	Option 1	Option 2	Option 3	
Student Name	e: (Printed)			
Parent or Gua	ırdian Name:(Printe	d)		
Parent or Gau	ırdian Signature:			

If you have any questions pertaining to the One to One Program please email us at 1to1questions@derbyps.org

If the above information is incorrect please contact the main office at:

Middle School: (203) 736-1426 High School: (203) 736-5032